LONG ISLAND UNIVERSITY

COLLEGE OF ARTS AND SCIENCES

300 PEARL STREET

BROOKLYN, NEW YORK

September 15, 1939

Mr. R. E. Weinzettel
Fred Medart Manufacturing Co.
Potomac and De Kalb Streets
St. Louis, Missouri

My dear Mr. Weinzettel:

Our school was composed of 125 members, 90 of whom gave us a report concerning the board. Sixty per cent of the coaches voiced their approval of this board while 25 per cent were non-committal and 15 per cent were opposed because of the cost in-volved in changing boards which are being used at present. Personally, I do not like the smaller type but feel that the larger board still gives us a larger target and enables us to shoot from the corners.

Sincerely yours,

Clair F. Bee

Director of Athletics

CFB: VCG